
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Please allow this letter to introduce you to Frederick County’s First Annual Run for 

Recovery, for which we are seeking your support. This event will take place on Saturday August 

16th at Monocacy Village Park in Frederick Md. The purpose of this event is to promote health & 

wellness as well as healthy lifestyle alternatives. 

 

My name is Korey Shorb and I am a 2008 Drug Court Graduate. Because of that, I have 

been given the opportunity to hold the position as co-chair for the Frederick County Substance 

Abuse Council.  I was given a Special Appreciation Award in 2008 & Volunteer of the Year 

Award in 2010 from the State’s Attorney’s Office for my participation with the Youthful 

Offenders Program in Frederick County. In 2013 I was given a Certificate of Special Recognition 

from the US Senators Benjamin Cardin and Barbara Mikulski.  

 

Some of you may know that I battled with addiction for years. Thank God that is not the 

case today because of programs like Drug Court. I am now able to give back to my community 

and be responsible. I am a father, a brother, a son, a grandson, a friend, a college student, a 

counselor. I can build hope for the future for others who struggle with addiction. I believe I am 

becoming the person I was meant to be. Everyone has potential; sometimes we just need help 

tapping into it. Change can and does happen.  

 

This is a great opportunity for your business to receive exposure and help support a 

worthy cause. Any and all donations are welcome. As a participating sponsor you will receive: 

 

 For $100 

~Opportunity to include branded items in runner goodie bags 

~Reference in all promotional materials 

   

 For $250 

~Company name or logo on banner 

~Opportunity to include branded items in runner goodie bags 

~Reference in all promotional materials  

~Company name or logo on T-shirt 

   

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon. Your sponsorship 

and support would help us immensely. Checks can be made out to: Project Hope and sent to the 

address below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Korey Shorb 

17313 Mountain View Rd 

Emmitsburg Md 21727 

 

Cell~ (240) 529-2995 

Email~ korey1977@yahoo.com 

 

All Proceeds from this event will go directly to incentives for the Drug Court Participants. 
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